
Dear Sir, 
  
I wish to state that we enthusiastically support the development of renewable energy options in this 
country. And we are not just talking about it. We have 10kw of solar panels on our hotel in the Snowy 
Mountains and 5kw of solar panels on our residential property. Additionally we have invested in the 
Hepburn community wind farm. 
  
From my reading it seems that wind farms are a very ecnnomically efficient power source and I 
understand that there are studies that show there are no health problems from living near one. The 
Hepburn wind farm is projected to supply power to more than 2000 homes - it is these sort of 
initiatives that are needed to reduce Australia's dependence on fossil fuels. 
  
The parliament should be spending its time more productively - doing something about climate 
change for example. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
Cliff Wallis 
Sundeck Hotel 
Tel: 02 64575222 
Reservations: 1800 786 335 
Fax: 02 64575054 
web: www.sundeckhotel.com.au 
 


